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Freedom of Information request - 30871 
 
Dear Mr Pearsall, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 25th February 2014 in which you ask: 
 
In relation to the port of Liverpool and Holyhead port police: 
 
(a)  Who are the responsible bodies for answering FOI requests? 
(b)  How much public funding do they receive? 
(c)  Who is the most senior police officer at the port? 

(d)  The badge number and rank of current serving officers. 
(e)  Does the Home Office communicate Home Office circulars with these port police? 
(f)  Please provide a copy of the last three communication notices, policy notices and 

Home Office circulars which have been sent to the port police. 
 
Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of 
Information (FOI) Act 2000.  Your full request can be found in Annex A.   
 
The Home Office does not hold the information requested in parts (a) to (d).  You may 
wish to re-direct these parts of your request to the police.   
 
The Home Office does not directly send circulars to port police, as they are accessible on 
the gov.uk website.   
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review 
of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to the address 
below, quoting reference 30871.  If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you 
could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
Information Access Team 
Home Office 
Ground Floor, Seacole Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London SW1P 4DF 



e-mail: info.access@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk   
 

As part of any internal review the Department's handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you 
remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the 
Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
L. Picton 
Information Access Team 
 
Switchboard 020 7035 4848 
E-mail FOIRequests@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk 
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Annex A:  Full request 
 
Dear Home Office, 
 
I am requesting the following information... 
 
please answer in relation to the 'port of Liverpool police' and holyhead port police. 
 
under the terms of the foi act. Who are the responsible bodies for answering foi requests. 
 
how much public funding do they receive. 
 
Who is the most senior police officer at the port. 
 
please provide badge number and rank of current serving officers. 
 
Do the home office communicate home office circulars with these port police. 
 
can you please provide a copy of the last three communication notices.  Policy notices. 
And home office circulars which have been sent to the port police. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Wayne Pearsall 
 


